
 

 
Parent Advisory Council Report 

March 26, 2022 
 
 

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, March 26 at 3 pm.  Members of the 
council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Ms. Teresa Cabral, Ms. Renee Cervantez, Ms. 
Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Brianne Manning, Ms. Ty Metztli, Ms. Leann Oh, Ms. 
Randi Pugh (Chair), Mrs. Lacey Scott, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, and 
Ms. Roann Vanderwath. 
 
Mr. Lewis provided the Staff Report, while I provided the El Dorado Charter SELPA 
Community Advisory Committee Report. Catina Hancock from the Learner-Centered 
Collaborative facilitated a presentation and workshop on the ongoing Scholar Profile 
project. 
 
Under Unfinished Business, the Council reviewed, asked questions, and provided input on 
the results of the Parent Survey. We will be working asynchronously to craft 
recommendations for the Superintendent & CEO to consider. Under New Business, the 
Council was introduced to the results of the 2022-23 Planning Survey results. We will be 
reviewing the results and using them to inform our feedback on the draft Local Control 
Accountability Plans (LCAPs) when they are brought before us at our May meeting. 
 
Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting 
will be on Friday, May 20 at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Ms. Randi Pugh  
Board Secretary &  

Parent Advisory Council Chair 
 


